
Participant Evaluation - Peer Tutoring 

Program 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the Peer Tutoring 

Program, we request your feedback based on your experience. 

Evaluation Criteria: 

• Quality of Tutoring: How would you rate the effectiveness of your tutor? 

• Communication Skills: Did you feel comfortable asking questions and expressing 

concerns? 

• Overall Experience: How would you describe your experience in the program? 

• Impact on Learning: To what extent has this program improved your understanding of 

the subject? 

Feedback: 

Please provide any additional comments or suggestions you may have: 

Thank you for your participation and for helping us improve the Peer Tutoring Program! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


